Department of Energy
Albuquerque Operations Cifice
P.O. Box 5400

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115

MAY 7 1979

Charles E. MacDonald, Division of Fuel Cycle
and Material Safety/NRC

MODEL NO. MS 27684-2 PACKAGE (9506)
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Reference your letter of April 27, 1979, regarding subject

package. We presently plan no additional action relative to the

review of this package.

Ny

ack R. Roeder, Director
WOR:ELB | Pperational Safety Division

cc: Don Ross, OES/OSB,HQ
Jack Stevens, DAO
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